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From: Doumit Matt
Sent: Monday, April 03, 2017 10:04 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: FW: 687

 
 

MATT DOUMIT| Analyst 
Legislative Policy and Research Office 

Oregon State Capitol 
900 Court St NE Rm. 453 
Salem, OR 97301 
503-986-1514 

Senate Committee on Human Services 
 

From: lisagean@comcast.net [mailto:lisagean@comcast.net]  
Sent: Monday, April 3, 2017 9:22 PM 
To: Doumit Matt <Matt.Doumit@oregonlegislature.gov> 
Subject: 687 

 
Dear Senator,  
This email is to let you know that I support SB 687.  I want to make sure that the definition of "abuse" 
does not over-reach to include parents who excercise their right to make medical decisions for their 
children, either pro or against vaccinations, options to elect certain  immunizations and not others, or 
to delay vaccinations.  As a mother I vaccinated all of my children fully.  But it is a critical over-reach 
for any government to userp the right of a parent to choose medical decisions that pertain to their 
child, especially when it has to do with injecting them with chemicals. It would be outrageous for any 
governmental body to mandate any such thing. The current vaccination schedule as it stands is quite 
different from the way it was when my children were young.  It is a crime to treat  kids like they are 
human pin cushions. The dangers of the adjuvants and chemicals in vaccines is a well accepted fact. 
Many of them are "neurotoxic".  It was only a few years ago that mercury, one of the most toxic 
substances known was removed from pediatric vaccines. If vaccines are safe, then why does the 
vaccine injury compensation fund exist?  
 The "right to choose" is the right way to go in this decision.  There are many who seek to take away 
this right.  I just want this new legislation to preserve and protect this right, and not give room to any 
who would abuse the situation.  
 
Thank you, 
 Lisa Scott 
 
 


